) <3

WhLE

- 922-11-10-2922-817655'

Ol ) \ Management
GOVERNANCE COMMISSION Q
I ' | YRAT
3/F, BDO Towers Paseo, 8741 Paseo De Roxas, Makati City, Philippines 1226

_ -
TUVRhelnland i

| www.tuy.com
1D 9105080109

10 October 2022
MR. STEPHEN AGNAS
ssagnas@ppa.com.ph

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (FOI) REQUEST: FINAL
CAREER BANDING OF PHILIPPINE PORTS AUTHORITY (PPA)
EMPLOYEES

Dear Mr. Agnas,

This is with reference to your FOI Request dated 20 September 20221,
requesting for the issuance of the final career banding of all the PHILIPPINE PORTS
AUTHORITY (PPA) employees.

As per your representation, the purpose of your request is for attachment to
claims for additional benefits.

Please be informed that the Governance Commission is currently evaluating the
positions for the determination of its career band. Pursuant to CPCS I.G. No. 2021-
001, kindly note that upon receipt of the GOCC'’s respective authorization to adopt the
CPCS, all the allowances, benefits, and incentives (ABIs) of GOCC officers and
employees, whether they are incumbents or new hires, shall be limited to those
provided under the CPCS. The grant of ABIs outside those provided under the CPCS
shall be discontinued.

Rest assured that the career band of the positions shall be released once the
evaluation has been completed.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND GUIDANCE.

Very truly yours,

JULIET MARJEIM. GUEVARA
OIC, Office of t eneral Counsel

' Officially received by the Governance Commission on 20 September 2022.
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